
TOWN COUNCIL REPORT 
RESILIENCY COMMITTEE 

MAY 10, 2024 
 
 
 
The Resiliency Committee scheduled for Monday, April 29th was cancelled due to illness. 
 
The team from AECOM working on the York Road flood mitigation project have been studying 
tidal data from the Jefferson Creek tide gage and have run some flood inundation models to 
determine at what elevation the roadway will need to be elevated to avoid most flooding 
scenarios. Survey work and wetland delineation are tentatively scheduled for the week of May 
13.  The work should take approximately three days. 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   


